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“A LOOK BACK”

It all started with Seersucker, BBQ and Flip Flops!! Maxed out crowd ready to “inspire”

After having a successful Membership Summit and setting increased membership as a priority we saw significant
increases in our clubs' membership numbers.

October 24™ was an exciting day in District 7750 with a spectacular celebration of International Polio Day raising
funds and awareness!

Our Assistant Governors, Presidents, District Committee Chairs, and Club Leaders had the training and tools needed to
do their jobs...and they did just that!!

The District Governor’s visits to the clubs were inspiring and motivating...presenting the Governor’s Leadership
Society Pins & Certificates, inducting new members and presenting Paul Harris Fellow awards.

The District Governor traveled to Haiti to visit projects that our district helped make possible.

In November the Million Dollar Reception and Foundation Event with The Rotary Foundation Chair Ron Burton was a
smashing success!

Clubs used their district grants to do amazing projects all over the district.

New Interact and Rotaract Clubs sprang up all over the district, and the District Governor visited many of the existing
and new clubs.

CART Funds exceeded Governor’s Goal of $100,000 and she had to shave her head!! Good thing she has lots of hats,
but it will grow back!!

Peace was emphasized with event in February in Anderson and a Peace Summit in Greenville in May.
There was a “big” Birthday Party for Rotary on February 23"!
100% of the Presidents-Elect joined Governor-Elect Rob Hanley in Greensboro for PETS.

The District Governor traveled to Honduras to support the water projects being done in partnership in Copan!

Through efforts of RLI and a Leadership Summit, many new leaders have been identified and helped to develop new
knowledge and skills.

The District celebrated at the All-Club Conference with outstanding speakers, fun, and recognition of our Youth
Exchange students, fellowship, service and great food!

RYLA had the largest registration yet, and the participants loved the new Rotary Ropes Course at Erskine.

As the year ended, we celebrated at the Rl Convention in Hamburg, Germany!



